
	

	
	
	

 
 

  
   

 
        

    
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

    
 

  
 

  
 

             
  

 
            

      
 

     
 

      
      

J~ Clackamas 
~ CommunityCollege 

~ West Linn-
- Wilsonville School District 

WLWV FAMILIES, DISTRICT STAFF AND 
CLACKAMAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE PARTNERS 

JOIN US FOR AN OPEN HOUSE AT THE 
WORLD OF SPEED MUSEUM 

You are cordially invited to an Open House for the West Linn-Wilsonville School District high 
school students who have successfully completed the inaugural Automotive Fundamentals class 

at the World of Speed Museum. 

Wednesday, December 2, 2015 
5-6:30PM 

Education Center, Staff Door B (south side of Museum) 
World of Speed Museum 

27490 SW 95th Avenue, Wilsonville, OR 

Students will show what they have learned with live demonstrations in the 
automotive shop. 

Clackamas Community College instructors and West Linn-Wilsonville School District staff 
members will be on hand to answer your questions. 

We will offer light refreshments! 

For more information please contact: 
Arts & Technology High School, 503-673-7375 


